*Important info for residents of Springfield*

“Effective 13% of July 2020*

Mr. Trash LLC has been contracted by the city of Springfield to remove ONE 96 gallon
can of garbage per household, per week.

If you would like a second 96 gallon can to be picked up every week at your home, please
contact the City of Springfield and ask to be added to the Extra Can IList.

As soon as the city of Springfield lets Mr. Trash know that you have been added to the
Extra Can List, your second can of garbage will be disposed of.

If you are NOT on the second can list, and your home puts out more than ONE can of
garbage, Mr. Trash will only remove ONE of the cans.

Your second can may be a different color then your first can. This is to ensure that our
drivers know that you are on the second can list and do not miss your house.

~ Mr. Trash will NOT pick up any garbage in personal cans.
(Cans that do NOT have the Mr. Trash logo on them)

~ Mr. Trash will NOT consistently pick up extra trash outside of the can. Trash must be
placed in the can and the lid must be able to close. If you consistently have extra trash
outside your can, please order a second can.

A Knuckle Boom Truck will come around the same day as your household trash pickup,
to remove up to 4 yards of bulk items such as, Yard Debris, furniture, appliances, and
small trees. This does NOT include extra bags of household trash

If your home was missed and your garbage was not picked up, please call
Mr. Trash (850-249-3382) within 24 hours of the missed pickup. Mr. Trash will send
someone out as soon as possible to correct the mistake.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Trash at (850-249-3382). Or stop in at
1108 School Ave, Panama City F1 32401,

Thank you and have a nice day.



